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Tell Duke: Clean & Green for New Richmond! $. 
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Aug 23, 2011 

Public Utilities Commission 

Duke ratepayers want clean energy! 

Duke Energy should move forward with energy efficiency and renewables like wind and solar. Ohio ratepayers would like 
to see the economic development fund for New Richmond include clean energy to create jobs in the community. We 
would also like to see Duke replace the Beckjord coal plant with clean energy instead of natural gas. 

As a Duke Energy Customer, I would like to see Duke Energy move forward with more clean energy. Clean energy will 
help to improve the air quality of our region and thus reduce health care costs, and it will help to create jobs. As people 
of faith, we are called to care for creation for future generations. I'm working hard to reduce my energy consumption 
and would like to see more clean energy choices for Ohio. 

We have a responsibility to provide green jobs to workers in communities affected by coal plant retirement. Duke can 
make this transition easier for the New Richmond community by focusing their economic development fund on clean 
energy. 

Sincerely 

Mrs. Nell Wulff 
9842 Catalpa Woods Ct 
Blue Ash, OH 45242-6170 
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